
From: Lily Cogdill
To: 'jim king'jimking71@bellsouth.net

Date: 5/10/2017 12:06:44 PM
Subject: RE: Sertoma Meeting

Hi Jimmy,

I am appreciate you reaching out to me.  Please accept my sincerest apologies for not communicating this to you sooner, but,  the 
Lieutenant Governor will not be able to participate next week after all.  He will be in Washington that week and will not be back in 
time.    I had hoped that to be able to work out the travel details in a way that would allow him an opportunity to do both.  He would 
very much like to speak to your group if given another opportunity.

Again, I apologize for the inconvenience that this may have caused.

Sincerely,

Lily

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor 
P.O. Box 142 
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: jim king [mailto:jimking71@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 10:53 AM
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Sertoma Meeting

Lily, are we all set for next Tuesday for Clemson Sertoma? Will Kevin be bringing anyone with him? Thanks for all your help..jimmy 
king.

Sent from my iPad
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